Town of Summit
Monthly Meeting
September 11, 2017

Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Ron Daugs, Elaine Rollins, Cory Wohlrab
Public Attendance: John Nemitz

Public Input: None

Ed Pfaff read the minutes of the August meeting. Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.
Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

Permits: A building permit for John Nemitz to build a Lean too was reviewed by the board. After review, Ron Daugs
made a motion to accept the permit as presented. Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion. Motion carried. Operators
applications were reviewed for Sue Wells and Jerald Ennis. After reviewing, Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve
them, Ron Daugs seconded the motion. Motion carried. Fire number application for Howard Wegert was deemed not
necessary after Ed spoke with him, check will be returned to him.

Old Business: Still waiting for parts for the tractor to be fixed.

New Business: Ron will explore a solution to the tractor problem.

Cory attended Mauston ambulance meeting and they are trying to get a base. Then they would charge for calls for each
municipality. Cory said there is a pot hole or sinkhole. Ron will check this out.

Road Maintenance: Scott’s will be sealing Lucht Rd. next week.

Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed. Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory
Wohlrab seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:45 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab. Seconded by Ron Daugs. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by Elaine Rollins, Treasurer, and are correct to the best of her knowledge.
Elaine Rollins, Treasurer

Draft Minutes Subject to Approval




